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 Maths-  
This half term we will be focussing on place value to 20 and addition and subtraction within 20. We will learn how to use part-whole models, embed fact families and bonds to 20 and use number lines to support our calculating. 
English –
Our ‘book for hook’ for this half term is ‘Betty and the Yeti’. We will use the structure of the story to write our own stories based on the same structure. Following this, we will write a recount of a personal experience.
 


Betty and the Yeti
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History- 
Our ‘big question’ is ‘Who taught us how to aspire?’. We will be linking this question to our ‘St Stephen’s Aspire Curriculum’ and exploring aspirational individuals from the past and hopefully develop our own aspirations for the future.  
Science- 

This half term we will be learning about animals, including humans. We will be learning to classify animals and sort animals into the correct groups based on their features. We will learn about our body parts and our senses. 




 Music-
We will be learning to sing and perform ‘In the Groove’ which demonstrates different styles of music. 
Art- 
We will be exploring paint this half term; mixing colours and printing. 
PE: 
PE will be taught on Monday and Thursday. Please make sure children come to school in their PE kits on these days as per our PE policy. 
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